
In July 2020 I relocated to work at NYU from NYU London so I will continue working 
with Dr. Catherine Tamis-LeMonda as a postdoc from London. Although my long-term 
goal is to become a professor in the United Kingdom, I hope to remain connected with 
the wonderful collaborators and friends in the United States.  
 


